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Greetings wonderful LCC Parents! Sometimes, it is really hard to start a conversation about what happened in Church that day. Questions like “What did you learn today” get met with answers like “About GOD.” Hopefully, this newsletter is helpful in letting you know what the kids are learning about, as well as equipping you with questions to help go deeper in your family’s walk with GOD. GOD Bless!
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

This week in Children’s Church
We lined up to get a snack, but found that the people in the front of the line didn’t get their snack first, they had to serve everyone else first. We talked about what it means to be humble and what it means to be prideful by making two super heroes: Humble man and Pride guy. We gave them eyes, a mouth, ears, and arms. We talked about what each hero saw with their eyes, said with their mouth, and did with their arms.
· What did each hero see with their eyes?
· What did each hero say with their mouth?
· What did each hero hear with their ears?
· What did each hero do with their arms?
Coming up this week
Sign up for the All church retreat! It’s scheduled for August 11-13th, contact Bobby  at Bobby@libcov.org for registration details.

Keep in Mind
August 2nd Sunday: Barefoot Bay! 
Where: 1461 N Midlothian Rd, Mundelein, IL 60060
When: 11:00 AM, Sunday August 13th
What: Cooling off in the hottest month of summer with some cool folks!
How much: $10 for kids, $13 for adults. Keep an eye out for group discount information!

